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Prohibited Activities 
 

All VMU-2 Marines, Sailors, and civilians, must be treated with respect.  Doing The Right Thing requires 
cooperation amongst all Nightowls; we cannot afford to be distracted by the negativity associated with any 
prohibited activity.  Bottom line: the below activities go against the values of our Corps, and will not be 
tolerated.  Don’t test the waters on these. 
 
Marine Corps Order 5354.1F implements DoD and DON policies on equal opportunity and has consolidated the 
following Marine Corps policies on prohibited activities:  
 

-Harassment to include sexual harassment. 
 

-Unlawful discrimination or abuse (hazing, bullying, ostracism, retaliation).   
Note: There are only two approved indoctrination programs to become a Marine and a 
Nightowl:  Boot Camp and Officer Candidate School.  There are ZERO additional rights-of-
passage authorized.   

 
-Wrongful distribution or broadcasting of intimate images. 

 
-Certain dissident and protest activity (to include supremacist activity).   

 
We need all Nightowls to be vigilant.  Look out for the Marine or Sailor beside you and put a stop to prohibited 
activity. 
 
Those suspected of violating this policy will be afforded their right to due process. 
 
Our intent is that you treat your fellow Marine as they wish to be treated – with dignity and respect always. 
 
If you witness behavior that is not in accordance with what we know is right, we expect you to step in 
immediately and stop it.  If you are the victim, I encourage you to report the incident immediately to your 
chain-of-command, Equal Opportunity Representative, or Inspector General. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


